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Application for exemption to Practice Policy 

 
Practice Policy applying to be exempt from: Methods of ordering repeat Prescriptions 

 

This policy is in place to ensure that patients confirm, in writing, which repeat medication they require, when 

they require it. Currently, the approved methods of requesting repeat medication are: 

 

1. Online, at the practice website – 

www.nevillefmc.com  

2. In person, here at the Surgery 

3. Via a pharmacy who offer a collection service 

4. By post (via the postal service, or by dropping 

the request in to the post box on the front of 

the Surgery) 

 

Certain patients fall into an exemption category, which means they can order repeat prescriptions over the 

phone.  

 

Below is an application form for you to hand into the reception staff, and the request will be considered by 

the Doctors and the management team as to whether you are eligible to become exempt from this 

particular practice policy. 

 

Once a decision has been reached, you will be informed, either over the phone, or in writing regarding the 

outcome of your application. 

 

Your understanding is appreciated 

 

 

 

Name:        Date of Birth:       

 

Address:       Telephone Number:       

  

       

  

       

 

 

Reason for exemption: 

 

Over the age of 70   

Other (please specify)  

 

Housebound   
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